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Subject: All Staff Email Update
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From: Arlene Brathwaite
To: Mailing List - Everybody
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Sent on behalf of Stephen Davis 
 
Good Afternoon Everyone,
 
It is taking longer than expected to flesh out the key elements of what constitutes the business
critical service for United Colleges Group. Although, we have some elements in place many are still
unclear so rather than send a half completed plan it is our intention to send out the full plan after
Covid-19 meeting as early as we can tomorrow. 
 
This will include a plan for IT Support, Estates and Transport Strategies, HR Support, Internal &
External Communications, Finance & Payroll functionality and the other key services that are
involved in the delivery of our student support services including how those student support and
services staff will support the student experience whilst our students and many staff are working
remotely. 
 
Some examples of what we are still looking at include:

Issue appropriate equipment to both students and staff who need them 
Issue equipment that can be amended by those who we issue them to - eg downloading VM
ware and other appropriate software
Ensuring acceptable use of IT equipment 
Accessibility issues both of Software and key systems e.g. One Drive, Office 365,
Promonitor, Prosolution, and Itrent 
The functionality of the IT help desk to support both staff and students given the variety of
demands that will be forthcoming and the impact this will have on the IT Service in the round
The functionality of reception for both legacy colleges
The delivery of our Payroll over potentially a number of cycles
Meeting the welfare needs of our students around Free School Meals and Bursary
Ensuring our suppliers are paid in a timely manner
The recording of attendance on behalf of the Department of Education and our stakeholders
The transport arrangements for those staff who may need to come to College sites to ensure
their safe travel
Deciding which College sites will remain open

 
I can only apologise on behalf of the SLT around the delay in getting this information to you
however I know your line managers are speaking to individuals in their area around the need or
otherwise to attend the workplace tomorrow and I hope you have a clear view on that. If not please
contact your line manger copying their manager into that email.
 
Best wishes 
 

 
 
Group Principal 
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Group Principal 

DISCLAIMER
This e-mail is intended for the person(s) to whom it is addressed and may contain confidential
information. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify us immediately by reply e-mail
and then delete this message from your system. Please do not copy it or use it for any purposes, or
disclose its contents to any other person. Thank you for your co-operation.

It is the responsibility of the recipient to virus scan this email and any attachment. The College of
North West London does not accept liability for any virus transmitted in or with this message.
The College of North West London does not represent, warrant or guarantee that the integrity of this
communication has been maintained and does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the
content of this message.

The College of North West London is part of the United Colleges Group. United Colleges Group
was established under The Further and Higher Education Act 1992. The College is an exempt
charity for the purposes of the Charities Act 2011. Registered Office – 25 Paddington Green,
Paddington Green, Westminster, W2 1NB.
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